
 

COME CELEBRATE OUR DIVERSITY AT OR HADASH 

POTLUCK (dairy/vegetarian) DINNER, WITH BEER! 

HAVE A GREAT TIME WITH OLD AND NEW FRIENDS 

Friday, February 13 – Potluck Dinner at 7:00 – Engaging Interfaith 
Discussion Topic from 7:30-8:15-Followed by Short Shabbat Service with the 

Choir-Followed by Oneg with great Desserts  

Last year’s Diversity Shabbat was a great hit.  That’s because one of the many strengths 
of Or Hadash is our diverse membership.  We want to embrace and celebrate that 
diversity once again.  This year we will have a facilitated discussion focusing on an 
engaging interfaith issue.  We are all affected by interfaith issues, whether our partners 
and extended family are Jewish or not, because intermarriage and interfaith 
relationships embrace Judaism today.  I think you will find the topic surprising, 
fascinating and intellectually challenging (more so with the beer!).  Our choir will 
provide a musical accompaniment to what will be an entertaining evening. 

Please RSVP no later than February 8 to Jay Cohen at president @orhadash.com and 
indicate whether you will bring an appetizer, entrée, dessert or beverage (beer!). Also 
indicate if you need babysitting.  Like last year, try to bring something that reflects 
your particular heritage and background within the limits of our kashrut policy.  Once 
we have a good idea of the number of people and foods and alcohol  (ok wine too)(did 
I mention beer?) that people want to bring we’ll contact you to confirm.  Looking 
forward to seeing you. 

Cheers! 

Jay Cohen,  President 

…shedding new light on Jewish Traditions    


